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over every student who participatesin an internship. It was
agsurred that departments other than the Political Science
Department are involved and that Dean Stephenson's effice
is aware of the situation.

Motion was made that the Chairman write to the Registrar
requesting that he put a control on student's registration in
Experiential Education courses until he is informed that a
learning contract has been approved and signed by all appro-
priate parties, The letter to Dean OQckerman is to be trans-
mitted through Dean Stephenson, Motion was seconded and
passed,

d) Annual Report: Senate Research Committee

Chairman Bryant called on Professor Eichhorn, Chairman
of the Research Committee, His comments follow,

We are submitting this as an annual report, This report
concludes with a number of recommendations, As a mini-
mum we want the University Senate to accept the report;

I would prefer, however, that the Senate endorse the report
for submission to the Administration,

Following discussion it was mowved that the Senate Council

endorse the recommendations and recommend the Senate's
endorsement and urge the administration to implement the
recomuimendations as appropriate, Motion was seconded,

It was noted that one Council member who was detained in
another meeting had not had an opportunity to comment on
the report and action on the motion was tabled informally
to a later time in the meeting.

5) Proposed change in Biochemistry M,S, and Ph, D,

Motion to accept was maded and seconded.

Discussion followed during which concern was expressed

that thia kind of request had been made before without suf-
ficient background and rational., In response to these con-
cerna, Professor Schwert offered the following comments:

The proposed changesin the graduate programs in Biochemistry
{reducing the foreign language requirement from two to one)

were initiated because (1) most good programs in the country
require only one language and, {2} currently, almost all schelarly
work in Biochemistry is published in English se the need for

two lanpguapes has heen lessened.



